
 

 

20th March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Acorn Educational Visit – Langdon Hills Country Park  

 Friday 26th April 2019 

 

An exciting educational visit has been arranged for Friday 26th April 2019.  Acorn class will be 

visiting Langdon Hills Country Park for a mini beast adventure, as part of our ‘minibeasts’ topic. 

 

The children will hunt for and observe minibeasts and learn about their life cycles.  We will also 

explore ponds, woodland and meadows to discover the creatures that live there and what they 

need to survive. 

 

We will travel in a coach equipped with seatbelts and will need to be at school at the usual time.  

We will leave the Country Park at 2.20pm and we hope to be back at approximately 2.50pm.   

 

The children do not need to wear school uniform but instead should dress appropriately for the 

weather and a day outside, including suitable footwear for walking around the park.  As you are 

aware your child/ren are entitled to a free school meal and will therefore be supplied with a 

school packed lunch if requested on the return slip.  We appreciate that many parents like to 

provide a packed lunch from home on a school visit and we therefore ask that this be provided 

in a named carrier bag, which can be thrown away after lunch. No glass containers or cans 

please. The children will not require any spending money.  

 

A contribution of £12.50 per child is needed to make this trip viable towards the cost of the 

coach and Langdon Hills Country Park costs.  Please note that this is a voluntary contribution.  

The school is, however, unable to fund the trip if we do not receive sufficient contributions and 

we will have to cancel it. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the school office by Monday 1st April.  

Without a signed permission slip children will not be able to come along. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

If any child is taking medication during this time please advise both ourselves and the school 

office before the day of the trip.  Thank you for your co-operation.  We hope this trip will be 

enjoyable and valuable to the children. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

  

 

  Mrs B Chapman  Mr C Buck 

  Class Teacher   Class Teacher 

 

.................................................................................................................................................................. 

 

Jotmans Hall Primary School – Langdon Hills Country Park – Mini Beast Adventure  

 

 

I give permission for … …………………………………………………………. to go on the educational trip to 

Langdon Hills Country Park on Friday 26th April 2019. 

 

I would like to request a school packed lunch on this day   

 

Please circle preference…………………………Cheese     Ham     Jam     Plain   
 

 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home. 
 

 

I enclose £12.50 towards the cost of the trip and coach 

  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Medical Conditions/ Medication to be taken on the trip 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

  


